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Announcement 
                                                                                                                                        

 
HEALTH CONFERENCES NEWS 

 
 
GCC AND INTERNATIONAL  
 
9th Gastrointestinal Endoscopy Course & Workshop. 
Date: 18-20 March 2007. 
Venue: Main Lecture Hall, Recreation Centre, Riyadh Military 
Hospital. 
Further details contact: Dr Mohammed A Sofi, Associate 
Director Department of Medical Studies – D160, P.O. Box 7897, 
Riyadh 11159, Saudi Arabia. 
Telephone: (00966-1) 477 7714 Ext.6385 / (0966 –1) 479 1000 
Ext.5265. 
Fax: (0096 - 1 ) 4760853. 
Email: pgaarkh@hotmail.com 
 


